
02/11/2020 

MR Gordon Annakin 
2 Brown Street - Forestville ST 
Sydney NSW 2087 
gannakin@tpg.com.au 

RE: DA2018/1924 - Forest Way FRENCHS FOREST NSW 2086

I understand that this development will involve a 73% increase in parking spaces this implies 
an equally large increase in traffic.But Transport NSW has refused permission for traffic from 
the new development to make a right hand turn onto Forest way to get to Warringah Rd which 
means the traffic will exit via Grace street and then use local streets to access Warringah Rd 
via Brown street. This would be a nightmare for residents. During the upgrade of Warringah Rd 
we had this increased traffic flow and I found myself in a traffic jam before I left my driveway! 
Please do not allow this. 
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